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October 4, 2022 
 

OGRA in collaboration with NLC arranged Training course for 

HTV Drivers for transportation of LPG, Pressurized Gases and 

Dangerous Petroleum products 

Islamabad - OGRA in collaboration with NLC has arranged Training programme for the 

Drivers of dangerous petroleum bowsers at Applied Technologies Institute & Driving 

School (ATIN), having state of the art class rooms, video lectures, driving simulators, 

highway code model rooms, 3 Kms driving track, Drivers Fitness Labs and Drivers’ test 

facilities.  

The session was attended by the sesnior management of NLC, OGRA, Ministry of 

Communications and the Department of Explosives, LPG Marketing Companies, LPG 

Terminal Operators, LPG Transporters, PSO, Shell Pakistan Limited etc.  

Mr. Muhammad Arif, Member (Gas), OGRA was the Chief Guest of this prestigious 

occasion, who has appreciated the management of NLC for the conduct of such a 

wonderful session for safe transportation of dangerous petroleum including LPG. OGRA 

has issued directions to all LPG Marketing Companies, Transporters and Producers to 

get their drivers trained for Preventive/Defensive Driving from NLC to minimize safety 

hazards during transportation. 
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